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Board of Trustees 

February 2017 Meeting Recap 
 

The Ramapo College Board of Trustees met on February 27, 2017 and took the following actions: 
 

 

 Swore in Alternate Student Trustee Berly Rivera 
 

 Approved a series of personnel actions including: 
Appointments 
 Joy de los Reyes, Temporary Assistant Professor of Marketing 
 Patti Mandel, Temporary Assistant Professor of Marketing 
 Dolly Sacristan, Assistant Professor of Social Work 
 Joanne Favata, Director of Alumni Relations 
 Valerie Hunter, Manager of Benefits 
 Anne Eke, Assistant Director of Student Conduct 
 Marianne Homsey, Nurse Practitioner 

Professional Leave 
 Eric Daffron, Vice Provost for Curriculum and Assessment 

 
 

 Approved Sabbatical Leaves for faculty and librarians including: 
 Lawence D’Antonio, Professor of Mathematics 
 Shalom Gorewitz, Professor of Video Art and New Media 
 Shaziela Ishak, Associate Professor of Psychology 
 Jonathan Lipkin, Professor of Digital Media 
 James Morley, Professor of Clinical Psychology 
 Alexandre Olbrecht, Associate Professor of Economics 
 Emma Rainforth, Professor of Environmental Science/Geology 
 Edward Shannon, Professor of Literature 
 Marta Vides, Associate Professor of Law and Society 
 Leah Warner, Associate Professor of Psychology 
 

 
The Board of Trustees also: 
 

 Received a report from President Mercer on African Ancestry Month, Legislative Initiatives, Campus 
Safety and “Sanctuary”, Transgender Support Services, and the Library/Learning Commons Task Force   

 Participated in a professional development workshop on the College’s Emergency Preparedness Plan 
 Received an update on the School of Contemporary Arts from Dean Steven Perry 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board will take place at 5:30/7:00p.m. on  

April 24, 2017 in the Trustees Pavilion. 


